
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
August 20, 2003 

 
 
Janet Wise 
MSMS 
P.O. Box W-1627 
Columbus, MS  39701 
 
 
Dear Janet: 
 

Congratulations on your receiving a Fulbright Memorial Fund award from the 
Japanese government for cultural exchange and professional development.  I know that 
you are looking forward to your upcoming trip to Japan. 

 
It is my pleasure to send you the enclosed gift to present to your Japanese host 

family.  I know you will share with them Mississippi’s recent investments in education.  I 
hope you will encourage them to visit our state in the future. 

 
Congratulations again on your award.  Have a wonderful trip and best of luck in 

all of your future endeavors! 
 

Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
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